
Sexaholics Anonymous and S-Anon Family Groups 

of the Chicagoland Area present our 

Open Meeting in Aurora 
 

An informational meeting for anyone wanting to learn more about the 

disease of Sexual Addiction and how it affects the families of sexaholics. 

______________________________________________________ 
 

WHEN: Sunday, May 4, 2025 

Gathering    3:00 - 3:30 PM 

 **Program    3:30 - 4:30 PM 

 Fellowship, coffee and snacks 4:30 - 5:00 PM 

WHERE: Redeemer Community Church 

   905 N. Edgelawn 

   Aurora, IL 60506 

   (6 minutes off I-88 at the Orchard Road exit) 

 

This meeting is open to the public, and is intended to provide 

information for counselors, physicians, clergy, sex addicts, and 

friends and families of sex addicts. 

 

Sexaholics Anonymous is an anonymous fellowship of men and women who share their 

experience, strength, and hope with each other that they may solve their common problem and 

help others to recover. Our primary purpose is to stay sexually sober and help others to achieve 

sexual sobriety. 

S-Anon Family Groups is an anonymous fellowship for relatives and friends of sexaholics. S-

Anon has but one purpose: to help the families of sexaholics. We do this by practicing the 

Twelve Steps of S-Anon and by welcoming and giving comfort to families of sexaholics. 

**A speaker from each program will share his/her experience, strength and hope by telling us 

what it was like, what happened, and what it is like now. After the speaker's presentations, we 

will have a time of fellowship including coffee and snacks. In addition, SA and S-Anon members 

will be available to answer questions individually, and provide area meeting information. 

Literature from each program will be available for purchase. 

For more information, please call: SA at (630) 415-0341; S-Anon at (779) 324-2324. 
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